
May 29, 2001

Mr. John Paul Cowan
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
27780 Blue Star Memorial Highway
Covert, MI 49043-9530

Dear Mr. Cowan:

This letter confirms our plans to conduct a meeting with the Nuclear Management

Company and Palisades plant management. The purpose of the meeting is for the NRC to

present the End-of-Cycle assessment results. The meeting is scheduled for Friday,

June 8, 2001, at 10:00 a.m. (ET), at the Palisades Onsite Training Center.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Anton Vegel, Chief
Branch 6
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No. 255
License No. DPR-20

cc: R. Fenech, Senior Vice President, Nuclear
Fossil and Hydro Operations

N. Haskell, Director, Licensing and Performance Assessment
R. Anderson, Chief Nuclear Officer, NMC
A. Udrys, Esquire, Consumers Energy Company
S. Wawro, Nuclear Asset Director, Consumers Energy Company
W. Rendell, Supervisor, Covert Township
Office of the Governor
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality
Department of Attorney General (MI)
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